Monday, December 12, 2022

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish,
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples.

Everyone is looking good in those cozy pajamas; tomorrow's Winter Spirit Day is Santa vs.
Grinch, so wear red or wear green (or wear both if you're feeling both naughty and nice).
It’s Mesa Monday! La Mesa meets today in C110 after school! Come help wrap gifts—and
practice Spanish—for the toy drive in our first collab meeting with Latinos Unidos. Nos
vemos pronto!

Today is STORY TIME in the library! Head to the library 1st lunch to hear Ms. Gaynier , or
2nd lunch to hear Ms. Eisenkraft; these two amazing teachers don't want to read to an
empty room, so head there during lunch because we all could benefit from some relaxing

story time this week Q. Tomorrow, Tuesday, Ms. Scott will be reading 1st lunch, and Ms.
Austin 2nd lunch. Storytime will be today, tomorrow, and Wednesday this week.
Celebrate National Write a Friend Month with us this week by making a card in the library!
Supplies provide, just bring your creative self.

Writers! Sign up now to participate in a CHAMPS writing workshop about food! Go to the
EHS library website to sign up.

Want to audition for our Musical? Audition packets are available outside A126. Our Show
is The 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee - a musical comedy that has audience
participation! Don't know how to audition, there is an audition workshop in the Little
Theatre on Wednesday, December 14th @ 2:20pm! Come join us!

EHS Students - you can now purchase a 2022-2023 yearbook. Sales end this Friday,
December 16th and there is no guarantee of future yearbook sales. Books are $65 cash or
check at the treasurer's office or you can purchase online with a credit card. Don't miss out
on your chance to capture the memories from this year!

Hey Calling all Seagull siblings! do you and your siblings to go Everett high? If you'd say
yes. Stop by room A306 on Tuesday (13th) and Wednesday (14th) before or after school to
have your picture taken for the yearbook!

This weekend our NJROTC Teams Color Guard #1 & #2, Unarmed Drill Team, Armed
Drill Team, Physical Strength Team, Academic Team, and Marksmanship Team competed
in the first round of the Northwest Drill and Rifle Competition for Olympic Division
comprising of JROTC units from Everett, Oak Harbor, Burlington-Edison, Arlington,
Marysville, Snohomish, Port Angeles, and Peninsula. They are currently at an overall
Division standing at 2nd place.

Congratulations to swimmers Derek Olson for winning the 100 breaststroke and Charlie
Henggeler winning the 200 Freestyle at last Thursdays meet.

On Saturday, the Everett High Girls Wrestling Team hosted one of the largest wrestling
tournaments in the state with 54 teams and over 450 wrestlers competing. Everett placed
5th in the team scores. Individually: Leah Wellenbrock and Maricella Mendoza-Garcia
placed 3rd. Freshman, Mia Cienega, took home a 1st place medal. Cienega, Wellenbrock,
Shannon Chang, Sienna Kuhn, and Sawyer Littlewood each had three pins. In the JV
brackets Charlie Canton Michelson, Daria Wenz, Neveah Allen-Pernell, and Samantha
Williamson each won 1st Place.

Today in sports

Girls bowling vs Mount Vernon at Evergreen Bowling Lanes at 3:15
Boys basketball vs Meadowdale at 7:15

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



